
Letter of Collaboration 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Name of Organization/Church] 

Address: [Insert Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to propose a collaboration between 

[Your Organization/Church Name] and [Recipient's Organization/Church Name] to support local 

foster care initiatives. 

As you know, the need for comprehensive support for foster care families is paramount in our 

community. By joining forces, we can amplify our efforts and create a more significant impact. 

Our goal is to provide resources, education, and community support to foster families in need. 

We would like to schedule a meeting to discuss potential collaboration opportunities and how we 

can work together on this vital cause. Please let us know your availability in the coming weeks. 

Thank you for considering this collaboration. We believe that together we can make a difference 

in the lives of children and families in our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization/Church Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


